
• 

. ·~· . -· ' ·' 

Acknowledgement 

I am very grateful to Dr. S. K. Dey, Assistant Professor 
of Zoology who .suggested the problem and supervised my work 
all through the project. I am grateful also to Dr. M. Datta, 
Z.S.I. Calcutta, for teaching me the identification of 
biack fly larvae. I would like to express my gratefulness to 
Dr. Daniel G. Bedo, Australia for his guidance and 
suggestions, encouragement and inspiration. I thank Dr. 
Hiroyuki Takaoka, Japan for providing me with the valuable 
reprints which otherwise were difficult to procure. MY 
thanks are also due to Dr. Daniel Molloy, New York who 
contineously supplied me the upto date black fly 
bibliography. I am deeply indebted to Dr. A. K. Dattagupta, 
Pr6fessor of Zoology, Calcutta University for extending the 
laboratory assistance whenever required and suggestions, 
also from Dr. R. N. Chaterjee, Calcutta University. Here I 
also thank Dr. Tas~d Wangdi,, Scientist, Ministry of 
Environment for his help and suggestions. Dr. B. Dasgupta, 
Principal, Darjeeling Government College, Darjeeling, is 
duely thanked for providing me with all the laboratory 
facilities. I am also thankful to Mr. Caliph Lepcha for 
providing the photographic accessories and his valuable 
comments in photography. My sincere thanks are also due to 
the departmental staff of Zoology, Darjeeling Government 
College. I am very thankful to Md. Salim Ali <Clive), Babuni 
Datta, Mr. and Mrs. Bose of Calcutta. Special thanks are 
also due to Mr. Arun Ra~aily, Michael (Jordan), Martin and 
Marvin Henry Mukhia who assiited me during the collec.tion of 
the specimen. My very special thanks are due to Mr. Rakesh 
Varma, Research Scholar, for his assistance throughout' the 
project work in every step, along with are Mr. Priya Ratana 
Pradhan, Kalyan Dewan, Prof. Dorjee Lama, Mr. Anil Rai and 
Dr. P. K. Saha. Sincere thanks to Mr. Dinesh Varma, G1gabyte 
Co~puter Systems, for his expertise in tomputer. 

NORTH BENGAL 
University Libr~ry 
Raja !UIIlmoaUApur 


